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Office of Fair Housing and Equity
Martin J. Walsh, Mayor
BOSTON FAIR HOUSING COMMISSION
CANCELLED PRELIMINARY HEARING NOTICE
TO: City Clerk
FROM: Olga Niese, Boston Fair Housing Commission
DATE: December 1, 2017
RE: Cancelled Preliminary Hearing of the Boston Fair Housing Commission

The Boston Fair Housing Commission will be cancelling a Preliminary-Hearing on Tuesday, December
12,2017 at 11:30 a.m., in Room 966, 1 City Hall Square, G floor, Boston, MA.

Pursuant to Massachusetts General Law c. 39 §23B, please post notice of this Hearing. For further
information, please contact Olga Niese, Director of Investigations, at 617-635-2500.

Bullock v. Crespo; 2017-BFHC-039; MCAD No. 17BPR02146, Preliminary Hearing

Thank you.

Boston Fair Housing Commission



